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ar Illinois Pollution Control Board:

to encourage support for effective “antidegradation” standards for our

1is policy prohibits the lowering of water quality on streams meeting

and allows the designation of discharge-free “outstanding water” areas. It
nderstanding that Governor Ryan is proposing such policies and that the

e’s polluters are preparing to challenge this proposal. Again, I encourage the
nois Pollution Control Board to adopt “antidegradation” policies.
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